Town of Roann
Public Hearing Meeting Minutes

May 10, 2022

Call to order
Richard Morris called to order the Public Hearing Meeting of the Town of Roann
at 7:00 p.m. on the 10" day of May, 2022 in the Roann Town Hall.

Public Hearing

Robert "M" Ferguson Jr., Clerk-Treasurer of the Town of Roann, explained the
purpose of the Public Hearing Meeting is to write a USDA (United States
Department of Agriculture) Grant for the new Marshall vehicle and replace the
existing 2007 Ford Crown Victoria Police. Richard Morris at 125 S Church Street,
Roann, questioned if everything in the Crown Victoria will transfer over to the
new vehicle. Steve Hicks responded not everything, but the camera, radar,
radios, laptop system that have been purchased over the past few years will
transfer over. Richard Morris asked if that would be included in the grant and
Robert "M" Ferguson Jr. stated yes. Jerry Nelson at 105 S Arnold Street
questioned if the car was new and Robert "M" Ferguson Jr. stated “‘yes”.

Robert "M" Ferguson Hearing Meeting at 7:07 p.m.
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